
 
 
 
 
 

Golden Valley Classic M.C.C. 
 

                                                                                                                                     Hollows End 
                                                                                                                                New Road 

                                                                                                                                           Minchinhampton 
                                                                                                                           Stroud 

 Glos. GL6 9BQ 
 

                                                                           01453 882064(H) 
       07800908592(M) 

                                                                 
    

 
                                          Date 28th. Jan.2014 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 Please be aware, that on Sunday 2nd. March 2014, the Golden Valley Classic Motorcycle Club, 
intends to hold an event for Solo and Combination motorcycles that will pass through your Parish.  This 
is NOT a speed event, only a portion of a single lap route linking various sections on private land.  Your 
indulgence and co-operation in this matter would be much appreciated. 
It is intended that the event will be run in the same direction to last year using a virtually identical route.   
 Should you have a specific problem that you wish to discuss with regard to this event, please 
contact the Route Liason Officer, listed below. 
 
This event is governed by:- 
 
 The A.M.C.A. 
 The R.A.C (Motorsports Association Ltd)    Event No.27046MA2 
 The Highways Authority (R.T.A Chapt 52 Sect 33) 
            Gloucestershire County Council (Rights of Way) 
 
Route copies to:- 
 
 The R.A.C.M.S.A. Route Liason Officer  
 Gloucestershire Constabulary (Route Liason Officer) 
            Gloucestershire County Council (Rights of Way) 
 
Permissions granted in writing from:- 
 
 All Landowners (rights of way) 
 All Landowner (private property) 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Steve O’Connor 
For and on behalf of G.V.C.M.C.C, 


